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November 20, 2017

Mr. Matthew Gordon

Sunoco Logistics, L.P.

5335 Fritztown Road

Sinking Spring, Pennsylvania 19608

Re: Hydrogeological Re-Evaluation Report
Wetland J-47 Crossing Horizontal Directional Drill Location (S3-0090)
Application No, E22-619 & E38-194
Conewago Township, Dauphin County and South Londonderry Township, Lebanon County

Dear Mr. Gordon:

The Department of Environmental Protection has reviewed the supplemental HDD analysis
submitted for Wetland J-47 Crossing Horizontal Directional Drill Location (S3-0090), on
October 5, 2017. The supplemental information is adequate. You may proceed with the
permitted HDD activity in the manner proposed in your re-¢valuation and in accordance with all
applicable permit terms and conditions.

If you have additional questions, please call Edward Muzic at 717.705.4765 or email at
emuzic{@pa.gov.

Sincerely M
9&3 PR

Scott R. Williamson
Program Manager
Waterways & Wetlands Program

ce: Matthew T. Bruckner, P.G., RETTEW
Douglass J. Hess, P.G., Skelly and Loy
Lancaster County Conservation District
Lebanon County Conservation District
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